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The eecretaryj of State for External Aif airs ta the Ambassador
of the United States of America ta Canada

DEPARTMENT 0F EXTERNAL AFFAIRS

OTTAWA, June 15, 1955.

No. D-156

EXCELLENCY,

I have the honour ta refer ta your Note No. 256 of June 15, 1955, proposirn9
that the United States Government should undertake the responsibility for tbe
construction and operation of certain radar stations in British Colurlnbl,
Ontario and Nova Scotia to augment the radar extension in the southernPe
of Canada.

I arn pleased to inform you that the Canadian Government concurs in tl"
proposai, subject to the terms annexed ta this Note. If the United States G0V'
ernment concurs, I propose that this Note and your reply shai constitute
agreement effective from the date of your reply.

Accept, Excellency, the rene.wed assurances off my highest consideratiOtl.

IL. B. PEARSON

His Excellency R. Douglas Stuart,
Ambassador off the United States off Amnerica,
* 100 Wellington Street,

Ottawa, Ontario.


